
Cabinet-in-Confidence

Subject: Container Deposit Scheme

I would like to urge government to implement container deposit legislation.   This will ensure that recycling rates are brought up to a level of South Australia. There are just so many plastic and aluminum containers being left on the environment - they need to be recycled and I believe that container deposit legislation is the way to achieve this. 

Regards
Helen
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